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February 2, 2021 
 
 
 
RE: Suspension of Reapplication Filing Requirements for Homeowners Circuit Breaker / Elderly/ 
Disabled Freeze and Additional Veteran’s Tax Relief Programs. (2021) 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Due to the Covid-19 pandemic, the Governor will be signing an Executive Order allowing folks 
not to have to reapply for Homeowner, Elderly, Additional Veteran and Freeze benefits for 
2021. In other words, if you were due to come in and reapply for benefits, it will not be 
necessary for this year. 
 
This Executive Order suspends the municipal requirement from having to file applications 
unless you are a new first- time applicant or that your income went down from your last filing. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call us for more information. (860) 870-3625 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
David A. Wheeler, CCMAII 
Town Assessor 


